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Press release 

 

Horse Mezuzah, number 6 of race 3 (The Sparc Cup) for Race Meeting 25 on Sunday 2 October 

2022, has been scratched at 7.45. a.m. this Friday 30 September 2022 by the Racing Stewards of 

the Horse Racing Division, acting on veterinary advice. Mezuzah has been diagnosed with a 

cough. 

 

As per the rules for fixed odds betting, all monies placed on Mezuzah are cancelled and 

refunded, and betting is to be reopened. 

 

For the tote, the bets on Mezuzah will be refunded after the official results for Race 3 on Sunday 

2 October 2022, except for all other types of bets where it is stipulated that it is replaced by the 

Tote favourite. 

 

Friday 30 September 2022 
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